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Kennedy was featured in the October 2012 
newsletter and expects to graduate this 
coming fall semester. Looking back on her 
first days at SIU, she described her 
experience as a “deer in headlights,” but 
she quickly learned her way around campus 
and never looked back. “My intentions are 
to do an internship on campus in the fall,” 
she said back then. Kennedy hopes to give 

back by working on campus here at SIU and continuing her education. “Yes, you heard 
me correctly, I would like to get a MPA and then perhaps become an adviser for the 
IST college,” she said. “Who knows? I love to learn and want to make a difference.” 
 
In addition to her own successes, Kennedy recently learned that her oldest 
granddaughter, Londyn, was just accepted to SIU! She not has only settled in to 
campus but has also helped another nontraditional student with a successful 
transition by referring him to the NTSS office during his first week of class this spring. 
Thanks for paying it forward, Kim! 
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